
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over $4 Million for 
Sacramento Farmers 
Sac Metro Air District Helping to Clean the Air 
The Sac Metro Air District is working to help Sacramento County farmers replace 
their old, diesel heavy-duty trucks and off-road farm equipment with brand new, 
clean diesel technology. Replacing this equipment is one of the most important 
ways our region can reduce pollution and avoid future regulation. With over 
$4,000,000 available, we are ready to work with our farmers to make this happen. 

 
Eligible Equipment 
On-Road, Heavy-Duty Trucks: Trucks or engines must be 2009 and older with a 
Gross Vehicle Weight Rating (GVWR) over 14,000 lbs. and registered in 
Sacramento County. The vehicle must also be registered and compliant with the 
Air Resources Board Truck & Bus Regulation requirements by January 1, 2020. 
Funding may be available for up to 65% of the cost of a new truck. 

 
Farm Equipment: Old tractors or other mobile equipment must be Tier 3 or older 
with a diesel engine over 25 horsepower. Funding is based on the annual hours of 
operation over the previous 24 months. Projects must have documentation and a 
functional hour meter to qualify. Funding may be available for up to 80% of the 
cost of a new Final Tier 4 replacement. 

 
 

Apply Online Today! 
http://www.airquality.org/businesses/incentive-programs/farmer-program 

(or submit a paper application through a local dealer) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website: 

http://www.airquality.org/ 
businesses/incentive-programs/ 
farmer-program 

Staff Contacts: 

Kristian Damkier (916) 874-4892 

Pat Robinson (916) 874-6276 

Kevin Robison (916) 875-0325 


